
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 

Date:  24/3/23    Issue: 26          Principal: Miss J Slinger  

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

 

Well done to Y1 who did a fantastic class assembly to the school and families on 
Tuesday. Have a look on Twitter for details of lots of other events which have taken place 
across school this week. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend and support the school book fair recently. 
We’re thrilled to say you helped us exceed our £250 target, which means the school will re-
ceive some books for free to add to our reading corridor.  
TMET has launched their own poetry competition 'TMET 7Cs'. Children have the opportunity to 
enter their own poem, inspired by the 7Cs and what they mean to us at Knighton Mead. Entries 
need to be submitted by Wednesday 19th April to class teachers. We can't wait to see your po-
ems! 
Next term, another exciting event is taking place as Knighton Mead’s Got Talent is back! We 
hope that pupils will use time over the Easter break to get their performances ready to share 
with their class and may be even with our panel of judges.  
Finally, Ramadan Mubarak to all of those in our school community 
who began the holy month of Ramadan this week. 
Happy weekend to you all—we’re looking forward to the final week 
of term, our annual egg competition and spring bonnet parade! 
 
Miss Slinger 

 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

Friends of Knighton Mead 

#collaboration #community 

A reminder that we have a 

Uniform Exchange at 

Knighton Mead. If you 

need any uniform then 

please speak to the school 

office. Also, if you have any 

used uniform in good condition and would like to 

donate it then please bring them to the school 

office.  

The Friends of Knighton Mead will be organising 

the Summer Fair. If you would be interested in 

this, please come to our next meeting on Friday 

21st April at 9:00am - come to the main office. 

Thank you, Mrs Edwards and Miss Smith. 
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It's empathy. 

 

Date:  24/3/23   Issue: 26               Principal: Miss J Slinger 

Upcoming Dates 

Wednesday 29th March - Phase 

3 Spring Disco 

Thursday 30th March - Phase 2 Spring Disco 

Fri 31st March—End of Spring Term, Egg Compe-

tition and Spring Bonnet Parade (leaving school 

at approx. 9:15 and will meet families wishing to 

join us on the park) 

Mon 17th April—children return to school 

Fri 21st April—Knighton Mead’s Got Talent  

Mon 1st May—bank holiday 

Mon 8th May—bank holiday  

Tues 9th May—Fri 12th May—Y6 SATs week 

Tues 16th May 9:10am —Reception class assem-

bly (parents welcome)  

Weds 24th May-Thurs 25th May—Y6 residential 

Congratulations goes to  Lansdowne with a wonderful 

week of attendance and a huge well done goes to 

Macaulay Class, for having only 1 late mark this week. 

Keep up all your hard work  with your attendance and 

punctuality as the last attendance star is next Friday.  

Many thanks, Mrs Edwards  

 

 

 

Attendance  

Good to be Green— 

well done to all of our badge winners this week! 

 

Hughenden 

Neve – Blue merit 

Alfie – Blue merit  

Amelia Balica – Red merit  

Millie Saunders – Bronze badge  

 

Sheridan 

Ugoeze - 1st Round Yellow  

Zahra - Yellow Merit  

Bliss - 2nd Round Blue  

Farhang - 2nd Round Red 

Esme - Yellow Merit  

Rozya - 2nd Round Blue  

Olivia - 2nd Round Blue  

Mayar - 1st Round Yellow  

Evelyn - 2nd Round Blue  

Oscar C - 1st Round Gold Star  

Brooke - 2nd Round Green  

Alia - 2nd Round Yellow  

Ola - 2nd Round Yellow  

Amelia - Green Merit  

Bartek - 2nd Round Blue  

Oskar L - 2nd Round Green  

Cameron - 1st Round Silver Star  

Character Muscle of the Week 

- week beginning  27th March 

CREATIVITY 

To be able to understand 
other people’s feelings and 
find the best way to help or 
comfort them 

when they 
need it. To be a 

good friend.  
 

Cavendish 

Bushra – Second round bronze 
star 

Voldemars – Second round yellow 
merit 

Josh - Blue 

Nevaeh – Second round Gold star 

Abdulrahman - green merit 

Ruby – Second round silver star 

School Ambassador interview 

Nevaeh 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

These children will have col-
lected house points from 

adults across school for using 
their character muscles well, 
been great role models, com-

pleting home learning and 
generally being brilliant! 

Class % Attendance 

Macaulay 87.9% 

Lansdowne 99.5% 

Richmond 92.5% 

Hughenden 95.2% 

Lothair 95% 

Sheriden 97.5% 

Cavendish 97.5% 

Whole School 

Attendance  
95% 


